
                                     Maths 
 

Having secured lots of key arithmetic skills last term, 

we will now focus on applying them to different areas of 

maths. We will learn to compare, order, add and 

subtract fractions, and will link these to equivalent 

percentages. We will also learn to calculate percentages 

and fractions of amounts. After that, we will move on to 

geometry, finding the area and perimeter of shapes 

made of rectangles and beginning to explore volume. 

Later in the term, we will build on our knowledge of 

angle, using protractors to measure angles and 

calculating angles in triangles and on straight lines. 

Throughout the term we will continue to develop our 

tables knowledge, and will be tested on this regularly. 

Computing 
 

We will be continuing our work with Micro:bits, clever 

bits of kit which can be programmed to send messages, 

respond to commands and collect data. We will be using          

the MakeCode platform to write code for these                

units and create simple games. 



Computing 
 

• All of the tasks we’ve worked on in class are 

available at microbit.org. There are links to the 

MakeCode editor we’ve been using, loads of ideas 

in the projects library and lots more info about 

these clever devices.   

                                    Maths 
 

As always, quick recall of tables facts is vital for many 

of the strategies we use, so it would be brilliant if you 

could work on this. Focus on one table at a time and try: 
 

• Making-up rhymes to help remember number facts 

(“4 x 6 is 24, bears growl and lions roar!”)  
 

• Looking for numbers in that table in the world 

around you - on doors, car number plates, in phone 

numbers or when you’re out shopping.   
 

• Writing-out tables with finger paints, chalk or 

water-on-tarmac, or make them from playdoh.  
 

• Chanting, singing, whispering...  Say tables out loud 

together whenever you have the chance. 


